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Students, Faculty and Staff, 
  
As Governor Mills made clear earlier tonight, Maine is taking decisive statewide action 
to address the coronavirus. As the situation continues to rapidly evolve, so too do 
discussions at both the college and system level about how best to continue instruction 
while protecting the health and safety of students, staff, and the community. 
  
The College will be in session tomorrow as planning continues. 
  
As our public K-12 schools move towards closure, we know that this will cause 
significant challenges for many. If this is an issue for you tomorrow, please notify your 
instructor or supervisor. Employees who need to remain at home because of illness or to 
care for a child may use their contractual paid time off, either vacation, personal, or sick. 
 
Lisa Larson, Ed.D., President 
 


